
Hello students and families, 
  
FLVS is always working hard to enhance our systems and processes to provide 
you with the best online learning experience possible. Beginning Friday, July 31, 
you’ll notice some enhancements regarding your student Zoom accounts to 
increase online safety and security. 
  
If you log in to a Zoom meeting without an FLVS account, you will see the 
message below:     
  

  
  
Once you have logged in to FLVS as a student, you will see your Zoom account 
and password at the top of the Educator page. Students can click to reveal their 
password to be able to log in to Zoom. See image below: 
  

  
  
When you click on a Zoom link within Educator, you will be prompted as shown 
below.  
  

  
  
  



Once you click “Sign In to Join” from your computer or mobile device, you will be 
asked for your username (Educator email located in the image with Zoom 
account information) and password (located after the Zoom account email next to 
key).  
  

  
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your teacher.  
  
Thanks, 
  
Your FLVS Team  

 


